The Egyptian Museum,

'?. 4. 31.

Dear Professor Steindorff,

I have looked through the Aniba-Papiere, and see that the copies
of inscriptions, scarabs etec. are not usable. I would be glad if
you would let me know in writing exactly what you wish me to do
about this matter when I arrive at Philddelphia, and I will be
very happy to carry out your wishes to the best of my ability.

Yours sincerely,
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